
City of Bellefontaine Neighbors 

Planning and Zoning Minutes 

July 8, 2013 
 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Stolte at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Present:  Chairman Stolte; members Jennings, Borzymowski, Van Deven, Baker and Dillworth.  Also 

present were City Engineer Lum, City Inspector Stocker, Alderman Migliazzo and Mayor Doerr.  

 

The minutes of the June 10, 2013 meeting were reviewed, and a motion to approve the minutes was made by 

Borzymowski and seconded by Van Deven.  Motion passed unanimously. 

 

Agenda: 

 

There were no items on the agenda for July.   

 

The sign at the Speed Racer Go Cart track was discussed.  It is a temporary sign.  City Inspector Stocker will 

get in touch with Mr. Lovings and have the sign moved to a more permanent location.  

 

 The Mayor informed Planning and Zoning that the business that was to move into the building at 10236 Cabot, 

formerly Huneke Realtors, will not be opening there.  Mr. Abdulla notified the Mayor that due to personal 

reasons he would not be starting the business.         

     

 There being no further business, a motion to adjourn was made by Jennings and seconded by Dillworth. 

 Motion passed unanimously. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:25 p.m.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Bob Stolte 

 

The next meeting of the Planning and Zoning Commission will be held on August 12, 2013 at 7:00 p.m.  


